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Dear Parents of Gold Door, 
 
This week we discussed the essential question: What shapes do you see around you? To further 
explore this question we read the story "Shapes All Around Us' which told the students all the 
different shapes that can be found in a park, at home, and in the street. We also read the story  
"Kites in Flight" about different cultures using kites to celebrate that come in different colors, 
shapes, and even animals. While reading the students were introduced to new vocabularies 
such as materials, nature, decorations, world, and games. They reviewed the letter T practicing 
writing and sounding out the letter T.  
 
For math the students had their Chapter 3 test and began Chapter 4.They modeled and 
counted up to 10. We reviewed numbers 1-9 using a tens frame and showing ten with their 
fingers  
 
For Social Studies, we discussed how we celebrate America and the different holidays 
throughout the year. We asked why is being a President a big responsibility and explained that 
two popular Presidents were Abraham Lincoln and George Washington. We also talked about 
the Native Americans and how they lived in America before someone discovered it.  
 
Just a few reminders  
 We are getting closer to the end of the first Nine Weeks and your child’s first report card will 
be coming soon!  
 
Next week is our Halloween happening Thursday, October 28th we will be posting lots of 
pictures, and have lots of spooky fun!  
Costumes are allowed but please, NO MASKS, NO TOY WEAPONS. 
 
Please Bring a change of clothes for your child to change after the event!  
 Friday, October 29th is teacher planning day!  attendance is optional please let us know if your 
child will be attending that day!  
 
As always have a great weekend!  
 
Ms. Jocelyn & Ms. Adriana 


